
One visitor per patient
Due to increased risk of infection, only one person 

at a time can visit a patient. Please use hand sanitizer 
and wear a face mask.  

Do not enter if you have symptoms of covid-19 
or influenza such as a sore throat, fever, a runny nose, coughs 

or lost sense of taste. Contact your clinic so that we can 
welcome you in safe way or reschedule your appointment. 

STOP

Only one company  
per patient

When visiting our healthcare facilities, only bring  
one person as company if needed. Please use  

hand sanitizer and wear a face mask.  


